

Newsletter November 2014

View photos on our Facebook page



Parent/Teacher Interviews

Parent/teacher interviews will take place on Friday 21st November. Children will not be at school that day. It is very important that you attend - please return the reply slip as soon as possible.

Do This In Memory of Me

The Parent's Core Group will meet on Tuesday 18th November in the Monastery. The next children's Mass will take place on Saturday 22nd November at 7pm. P4 children and their parents should attend.



Internet Safety

Primary 6 and 7 have been learning about the importance of staying safe on the internet with the help of the PSNI.

FISCA

The FISCA choir will be performing in the Cross Community Choir competition at the City Hall on Thursday 4th December. Good luck girls.

Mercy College Taster Day

Primary 7 pupils will be visiting Mercy College on Friday 28th November to experience subjects in secondary school.



Play and Learn Playgroup Open Day

The open day will take place on Thursday 4th December at 10am. If your child was born between

July 2011 and June 2012 come along and find out more.

Music Morning

Primary 5 have composed their own sound story which they will perform in front of other schools at the School of Music on Wednesday 19th November.

Happy Children's Concert

We are very proud of our Primary 5 and 6 girls who performed in the Waterfront Hall on Saturday Night. They sang their hearts out. Thank you to all the parents who came along to support them. A thoroughly enjoyable night was had by all.



Primary 5, 6 and 7 are really working hard to improve their reading skills using the Accelerated Reading program. They will take computer quizzes on books which they have read. These quizzes check how well they understand what they read, earning them points as they pass each comprehension quiz. Pupils can use books from the school and class libraries as well as from their local library. You can also check if books they are reading at home have quizzes by visiting the following website:

<u>www.arbookfind.co.uk</u>

Children will receive certificates as they reach certain targets and these will be awarded at assemblies. The first AR assembly was today Monday 17th November. Ready Reader Certificates were awarded

to:

Tiarna, Eireann, Myia, Grace Casey, Cara, Tirna Leigh, Mia, Ailisha, Cleah, Chloe

Holy Cross Girls Primary School

Open Day

Wednesday 3rd December 2014 at 10.00a.m.

Application forms will be available for girls who are starting Primary 1 in September 2015

Parents and children are welcome to come to our Open Day for a concert and tour of the school.

> Principal: Mrs M McNally Tel: 90391771

Email:mmcnally470@c2kni.net

www.holycrossgirls.com









First class education in a caring, learning environment.

> **Excellent** Results **Key Stage** 1 and 2

Breakfast Club P1-3 Activity Club 2-3pm **After Schools Clubs** Languages **Instrumental Tuition Tin Whistle**

Computer Suite Interactive Whiteboards **iPads All Weather Pitch Gaelic Coaching School Bus available Well Equipped PE Hall Activity Playground Swimming**

Parent Classes

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



Christmas Dinner

Christmas Dinner will take place on Tuesday 9th December.



Nativity Play

Primary 1 - 4 will perform their Christmas Nativity Play on Thursday 11th and Friday 12th December at 10am.

Santa

Santa will be arriving in Holy Cross Girls' Primary School on Tuesday 16th December for photos and delivering presents. Watch out for more information.

- School closes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 19th December at 12noon. There will be no dinners but buses will be available.
- School will reopen on Wednesday 7th January.

Contact us:

Holy Cross Girls' Primary School Ardoyne Road Belfast BT14 7HZ

Tel. No: (028) 90391771

http://www.holycrossgirls.com

Find us on Facebook

